From: ellen collett [mailto:eecollett@sbcglobal.net] 
Sent: Thursday, December 04, 2014 10:00 PM
To: Jenifer Eshom
Subject: Re: The Art of the Police Report

Hi Jenifer,
I'd be delighted if the article was of use to your recruits! Of course you may use it.
And I'm jealous you're teaching report writing--I have long wanted to teach such a class.
Best,
Ellen

On Thursday, December 4, 2014 8:35 AM, Jenifer Eshom <jeshom@cjtc.state.wa.us> wrote:

Hello Ms Collett,
 
I am a Seattle Police Officer who teaches report writing to police recruits at the Criminal Justice Training Commission in Washington State.  I recently came across your article “The Art of Police Report” (http://www.utne.com/arts/the-art-of-the-police-report.aspx?PageId=1#axzz3KwmxhYQ6)
 
Your article gives great descriptions for how reports can be factual but written in a way that invokes the emotions involved in the officer’s investigation.  May I have your permission to distribute your article to each recruit during my “Intro to Report Writing” class?  I have 30 recruits per class and teach the class 1-2x/month.
 
I appreciate your time and consideration.
 
Officer Jenifer Eshom
Basic Law Enforcement Academy
206.835.7345
jeshom@cjtc.state.wa.us
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